
   

  
  

Chairman of Russia’s Investigative Committee visited supported
children’s home in Murom

 

  
  

Today Alexander Bastrykin has visited Murom children’s home supported by the Central Office of
the Russia’s Investigative Committee.

The Chairman had a friendly talk with the children, said words of support and gratitude to the
administration and all the staff of the children’s home for their hard, but so needed work and their
daily care about the children.

The personnel of the Russia’s Investigative Committee have been patronizing the children’s home in
Murom for several years. They give the presents and organize repairs in the children’s home for their
own money. It should be noted that almost all regional investigations directorates have decided to
patronize and support children’s homes. This support does not come to one-time presents for
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holidays. The personnel of investigating bodies when necessary take measures to organize highly
qualified medical aid to the seriously ill children and take part in their education and adaptation after
they leave the children’s homes.

Head of the Media Relations V.I. Markin

23 October 2013
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